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City Clerk’s Office 

TO: Mayor and Members of the City Council

FROM: City Clerk’s Office

DATE: September 10, 2010

SUBJECT: No. 29 - Final Plat for Northridge Heights Subdivision, 10th Addition

The developers of Northridge Heights Subdivision, 10th Addition, have requested that the final plat for this
subdivision be approved at the Council’s September 14 meeting.  Staff is trying to accommodate their
request, however, the Council Action Form has not been completed in order to get it in the agenda packet.

This report will be distributed to the Council on Monday.
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